
Cincinnati Sell’“ 

Gary Peddieord 
Director - Carrier Operations 

March 14,2008 

221 East 4‘h Street 
 ROO^ 1 2 i - m  . . . . . . . . - . . . . 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45202 
gary.peddicord@cinbell.com 
5 13-565-3800 

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 

Ms. Beth A. O’Donnell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission of Kentucky 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

Re: Interconnection Agreement Between Cincinnati Bell Telephone Company LLC and 
Strata8 Networks. Inc. 

Dear Ms. O’Donnell: 

Enclosed for filing please find an original copy of the Interconnection Agreement between 
Cincinnati Bell Telephone Company LLC and Strata8 Networks, Inc.. Also enclosed is a 3.5 
inch disk containing an electronic copy of the Interconnection Agreement (in Word97 format). 
Cincinnati Bell Telephone Conipany LLC and Strata8 Networks, Inc., request approval of the 
Interconnection Agreement pursuant to section 252(e) of the Telecommunications Act of 1996. 

If you have any questions concerning this filing, please feel free to contact me at 513-565-3800. 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure 
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